
Every year the splendid tennis courts at the Pinehurst Country Club are the 

scene of several major national tournaments. The 18th Annual United North 

and South Tournament is to be played on these courts, commencing next 

Monday, April 13th, when many of the country’s leading players will perform 
before the usual large and enthusiastic gallery 


